
CULLINGWORTH PRESCHOOL! APRIL - MAY 2012

 
We are looking forward to some fine weather this summer, and intend to spend 
a good deal of time outdoors with the children.  Would you please ensure that 
your child has a named sunhat and has had suncream applied before they come 
to Preschool.  May we also politely request that children wear appropriate 
footwear for all the running, jumping, climbing and digging that goes on here, 
so that children’s toes are protected.

Term Dates

IMPORTANT 
INFORMATION

The dates for this 
half term are 16 April - 1 
June 2012.  However, 
the Village Hall is the 
polling station for 
Cullingworth and as 
polling will take place 
on Thursday 3 May, we 
will not be able to open 
on that day.  

The May Day Bank 
Holiday is on the 
following Monday 7 
May.

Our garden may not be quite 
as spectacular as the above 
image, but we are proud of our 
outdoor space.  Our theme for 
this half term is ‘Growing and 
Minibeasts’ and we would 
welcome any family member who 
would be willing to come into 
Preschool and help us.  

If you would like to join us 
for all or part of a session, please 
let a member of staff know and 
we will arrange a suitable day and 
time.

Any help would be greatly 
appreciated by the staff, and the 
children love having someone 
new to play with!

Calling all Gardeners!
Or anyone with green fingers

NEWSLETTER

Tadpoles!
As part of our theme for this half 
term we will be looking at mini-
beasts.  Do you have any tadpoles that 
you could bring into Preschool for the 
children to observe?  Unfortunately, we are not 
able to keep them at Preschool, so they would 
have to be taken home each afternoon, but we 
would love to have them as regular visitors!

Summer is Coming!
(Hopefu"y)

Lunch Boxes

May we please remind parents/carers of 
the importance of ice packs and 
insulated lunch boxes, particularly for 
those who stay for a full day. 


